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November's Meeting - November 12

November's meeting is a blend of critique and 

presentation.  "Travels"   Please send 3-4 images 

and can include dialogue, to discuss and share a 

travel destination(s), even if it was local.   Please 

email to jlafrat@gmail.com by Monday,  November 

11th by noon.  

http://www.fbgphotoclub.com/
mailto:jlafrat@gmail.com


R. Taylor Cullar

Answer: I don't stay focused on photography. I have 

other interests, so I use my cell phone to take pictures as I 

encounter interesting subjects. I use my "point and shoot" 

camera in a similar way when I travel. I spend a few 

minutes here and there between other activities for 

recording and preparing my photos for shows and 

calendars. In other words, my focus on photography is on 

again and off again.

NOVEMBER QUESTION: 

“How do you stay focused on your photography?

Norma Woodward

I can stay focused when taking the photos; however, I 

don’t always edit promptly. When I need a completed 

image for some purpose, it’s a rush.  I download to the 

computer promptly but delay editing until necessary.

Because I exhibit at Brush Strokes Gallery in 

Fredericksburg and also Crossroads Art Center in 

Richmond, images are needed for rotating exhibits at 

each. 

Other interests such as travel, gardening, painting, friends 

and family visits and more, frequently have my focus.



FREDERICKSBURG PHOTOGRAPHY CLUB CONTACTS

Website: www.fbgphotoclub.com

fbgphoto@aol.com – general club business.

modlrfleck@yahoo.com – to contact Mike Fleckenstein, webmaster  

cbochert@aol.com Carol Bochert, treasurer re: financial issues including 

membership

gomezvalerie@hotmail.com - Secretary

normawood@aol.com – Norma Woodward, articles and photographs for 

the newsletter ShutterTalk.
                 

“Photography has no rules, it is not a 
sport. It is the result which counts, no 
matter how it is achieved.”
     – Bill Brandt

VMFA, Richmond: (One ticket will enable visitors to 

see these two unique exhibitions.)

First major exhibition of Southern Photography in 

more than 25 years “A Log Arc: Photography and the 

American South since 1845”.  October 5 to January 

26, 2025.

“American, born Hungary: Kertesz, Capa, and the 

Hungarian American Photographic Legacy”.  
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